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On 05.01.2017, at 12:00, the Closing Conference of the Project”Centru 

Multifunctional Social in comuna Veerguleasa, judetul Olt” took place.  

The project has been carried out over a period of 26 months, between November 

07th 2014 and December 31st 2016. 

The total value of the project, or the non-reimbursable financing, in accordance 

with the Financing Contract no. 04L/SEE/07.11.2014, is of 989.007,27 RON, as 

follows: 

-840.656,18 RON, from SEE Grants, representing 85% of the financing value; 

-148.351,09 RON, public co-financing, representing 15% of the financing value. 

The indicators of the project: 

➢ The number of children who benefit directly from the services of the 

project: 81 

➢ The number of young people: 27 

➢ The number of means that address to the needs of vulnerable groups: 7 

➢ The number of parents who benefit from counselling services: 188 

➢ The number of informed specialists: 16 

 

The Closing Conference was attended by the mayor of the village Verguleasa, 

Valentin Piciu, the members of the management team and of the team that 

implemented the project, the staff of the city hall of Verguleasa, teachers in the schools 

and kindergartens in Verguleasa, representatives of mass-media, representatives of 

D.G.A.S.P.C Olt, the members of the Local Initiative Group, the members of the local 

council of Verguleasa, parents and tutors of the children who are part of the target 

group.  

 

The purpose, the objectives and the indicators of the project were presented, as 

well as the activities that took place and the results of the project. Promotional 

materials have been distributed (leaflets and flyers).  

The participants have been extremely pleased with the results of the project and 

the activities, believing that this project has brought a plus in the education of children. 

The attached photos are suggestive regarding the holding of the event.   

 

Mayor,  

Piciu Valentin 
 


